

12953 20^{1H} Ave., Surrey, BC, V4A 1Z1, Tel: 604-535-8841 email office@stmarkbc.org, www.stmarkbc.org

Bible Readings for Sunday, July 16

Genesis 25:19-24, Romans 8:1-11, Matthew 13:1-9, 18-23, Psalm 119:105-112

LIBRARY NEWS



The Last Foundling by Tom H. Mackenzie is a moving true story of a little boy left behind, and the mother who wanted him back. In 1938 Jean left her little boy at a foundling hospital to be brought up under its harsh regime. Tom leaves the hospital at the age of 15 and has a series of misadventures till he tracks down his mother who gave him away. This is a deeply moving true story and a testament to the healing power of forgiveness and love.

<u>Savvy Seniors Get-Together</u> - The next one is in the Hall and Family Room on Wednesday, July 19 from 1pm to 3:30pm.

The Lunch Basket for Hungry Children is provided this week by Ralph and Elizabeth Darbyshire to the Glory of God and in loving memory of Andy, our dear friend of many years.

"No Bones About It!" Workshop

Attend on either:
Saturday, July 15
10am to 12pm in the Hall
or
Wednesday, July 19
10:30am to 12:30pm in the Hall.

See the Poster & Brochures in the Hall

"PARISH PULSE" NEWSLETTER OF ST. MARK OCEAN PARK

SUNDAY JULY 9, 2017

<u>Flowers for the Altar</u> – are given today by Craig Tanksley in thanksgiving to God for my wife Holly on her birthday, July 8. And by Mildred Marsden to the Glory of God and in thanksgiving for the birth of a grandson, Blake Thomas.

<u>Prayer Chain Contact</u> – The coordinator for the Prayer Chain is Michael Weller. He can be reached at <u>weller301@shaw.ca</u> or by calling 604.538.9334



We've been doing a great job ... but!

The City of Surrey Waste Management
Inspectors.

Recently Surrey Inspectors have been checking on City waste in incorrect bins.

They can ticket offenders and can discontinue pickup for continued infractions.

Please be careful

<u>BLUE Bins</u> = no plastic bags, cello or saran; No glass.

GREEN Bins = No rocks or soil.

Please remember that lids of bins have to close.

Overstuffed bins can be left behind.

No...



Are you as upset about this as Isobel & Charlie are??

See them at the empty table...after the Service. We need a full slate of volunteers for at least one month ahead of time before this wonderful project can resume. Contact Anne Schreck



ALL KIDS 4-12 ARE INVITED
TO OUR <u>FREE</u> PASSPORT TO PERU VBS!!!!! AT
ST MARK'S OCEAN PARK
AUG. 21-25 9 AM-12 NOON

VBS is seeking donations of plastic flowers, stuffies or cut-outs of South American wildlife, including parrots, etc.

If you can help out with this please call 604-679-9061 Lawrence Stephenson, VBS Director

A Quick Look Ahead

Mon. August 21 – Fri. August 25 – VBS Sat. Sept. 16 5:30 pm Men's Club Salmon BBQ

Upcoming Events

Monday, July 10

9am - Exercise - Hall

Tuesday, July 9

9am - 11am - Outside Work Party

Wednesday, July 12

9am - Yoga - Education Centre

Thursday, July 13

7pm - Mandarin Bible Study - Family Room

Friday, July 14

9am - Exercise

Saturday, July 15

10am - "No Bones About It!" Workshop